
 

Friday 18th March 2O22

Mr Leach’s Weekly Book Recommendation 
In keeping with the ‘Science/Eco/Growth’ theme, this week Mr Leach read ‘The Tin 
Forest’ by Helen Ward and Wayne Anderson. It is a heart-warming story about an 
old man who had a dream. But where there is a dream, hope can grow! This is the 
perfect picture book story and can be enjoyed by children of all ages! Enjoy… 
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For more important 
dates, please visit the 
‘parent zone’ of our 

school website! 
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SUPERSONIC SCIENTISTS

Our Year 1 Parent/Carer and Pupil Cookery Club 
Our newest cookery club has got off to a superb start with our families and our 
budding chefs in Year 1 have been excited to welcome their parents into school 
every Tuesday, so they can cook up a storm together! The children have been 
delighted to demonstrate their primary knife skills and knowledge of the food they 
have learnt so far. Getting children involved in the kitchen and exposing them to a 
wide variety of foods is a really great way to promote a positive attitude towards 
food and a balanced diet. Cooking together as a family also sparks many a 
conversation and gives us confidence to try new foods as we grow up. A special 
thank you to our friends at @appleofmyeyepl for making this all happen! 

All things ‘Science’ quite rightly dominates this week’s newsletter as this week, we celebrated British 
Science Week in true Florence Melly style. Mr Mullin and Mrs Cotter have well and truly brought Science 
alive this week as our children have delved deep into the wonderful world of Science. We have had trips 
to the Catalyst Museum in Manchester, visits to the allotment, expert scientist workshops and talks plus 
a whole host of other amazing activities. Each year group explored a different significant scientist and 
produced work to contribute to a whole-school celebratory display! At Flo Melly, we are Scientists! 

Year 2 (96.7%)

Congratulations Miss Jen! 
A special Flo Melly shout out to our very own Miss Jen, who has volunteered and 
now leads workshops on the allotment, graduated this week from Hope University 
with a BSc with Honours in Nutrition. Whoop whoop! Miss Jen has worked so hard 
to achieve her goal. She dreamt it and she did it! We are all so proud of her! She 
will now register as an Associate Nutritionist. 

Head over to our Twitter and Flickr feeds for more news and photos!

https://twitter.com/Flomellynews
https://www.flickr.com/photos/flomellynews/albums
https://florencemelly.org/events/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Tin-Forest-Helen-Ward/dp/1848776675
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Tin-Forest-Helen-Ward/dp/1848776675

